Grant Bateman
Hammerwood Ltd
Cantelupe Mews
Cantelupe Road
East Grinstead

RH19 3BG
Dear Grant and team,
House Extension

Following the completion of the building work we wished to place on record that we are delighted
with the completed project. It is exactly what we were seeking to achieve and provides an extension
that externally matches perfectly with the rest of the house and internally blends well and at the
same time enhances the space we now have.

We were particularly pleased with the way in which you and your permanent team and your sub-
contractors delivered the project from the start to finish, with courtesy, politeness and always being
on site until the project was complete.

Too often the building industry is tainted by an assumption that there will be issues, sub-contractors
not turning up etc and you have certainly bucked that view.

We would happily recommend your firm to undertake work and should you wish for prospective
Clients to speak to a past customer, we are more than happy to do that.

Thanks again to you all.
| will send some photographs under separate cover.

Yours sincerely



